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894-3147 

The Catholic Communities of 
SS Peter & Paul 

413 Fremont Street, Kiel 

894-3553 
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Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  February 3,  2019 

Three Parishes - One Faith 

Eucharist 

St. Ann 

 Sunday:  7:45 am 

Holy Rosary  

 Saturday Vigil:  4:00 pm 

 Sunday:  10:00 am 

 Wednesday:  8:30 am/Church 

 SS. Peter & Paul  

 Saturday Vigil:  4:00 pm 

 Sunday:  9:30 am 

 Tuesday:  8:00 am/Chapel 

 First Friday:  8:00 am/Chapel 

   

Liturgy of the Word  
  & Communion   
St. Ann      

    Wednesday at 8:30 am  

Holy Rosary      

    Monday at 8:30 am  

SS. Peter & Paul    

   Monday & Friday at 6:25 am/Chapel 
   (except on First Friday) 

   Thursday at 8:00 am/Chapel 

 

 

Reconciliation 

Saturday 

Holy Rosary   

 3:00—3:30 pm 

SS. Peter & Paul   

 3:15 pm or by appointment 
Sunday  

St. Ann   

 Third Sunday after Mass 

 



This weekend, we celebrate the feast 

day of St. Blaise.  Technically, his feast is  

February 3 and, because the Sunday readings 

override the feast, we don’t hear too much 

about him.  But as is our custom at our three 

parishes, we will still invite anyone who wishes 

to have their throat blessed do so at the end 

of each of our Masses this weekend. 

So what is the story with Blaise?  Why 

bless throats in his memory?   

The truth is, we know little about the 

life of St. Blaise.  He lived in the third and 

fourth centuries and was bishop of Sebastia, 

Armenia.  According to legend, he was a good 

bishop, working hard to encourage the spiritual 

and physical health of his people.  Although 

the Edict of Milan (granting freedom of worship) 

had been written three years earlier, there was 

still persecution in Armenia, forcing Blaise to 

flee to the back country.  There he lived as a 

hermit in solitude and prayer 

Legend has it that after a group of hunters 

stumbled upon him, they took him captive and 

began to haul him off to prison.  While this 

was happening, a mother came up to Blaise 

with her son, who had a fish bone lodged in 

his throat.  At Blaise’s command, the child was 

able to cough up the fish bone. 

Once in prison, the governor tried to 

get Blaise to sacrifice to pagan idols.  When he 

refused, he was beaten and ultimately martyred 

for his faith around the year 316 A.D.  The use 

of candles in the blessing has traditionally  

recalled the candles Blaise used to burn while 

imprisoned.  In days gone by, the blessing 

would take place with lit candles and one 

would place their neck between them.  Due  

to the onset of flammable hair spray and  

insurance companies, it was thought better  

of continuing that practice and today, we bless 

with unlit candles. 

So why continue?  We don’t have fish 

bones lodged in our throats.  What need do 

our throats have of blessing?  Aside from 

those viruses and colds, which often find their 

way into our throats, the throat is necessary 

for speech.  And speech has the power to 

unite or divide, to build up or to tear down.  

Within this blessing, we ask God to deliver us 

from every disease of the throat…be that a 

cough, a soreness or a habit of using speech 

that divides.  May God, through the intercession 

of St. Blaise, heal and use our throats for the 

building up of the Kingdom. 

Prayer for the Week:  Through the intercession 

of Saint Blaise, bishop and martyr, may God 

deliver you from every disease of the throat and 

from every other illness: In the name of the  

Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. 

Readings for the Week 

Monday Heb 11:32-40/Mk 5:1-20  

Tuesday Heb 12:1-4/Mk 5:21-43  

Wednesday Heb 12:4-7,11-15/Mk 6:1-6 

Thursday Heb 12:18-19,21-24/Mk 6:7-13  

Friday  Heb 13:1-8/Mk 6:14-29 

Saturday Heb 13:15-17,20-21/Mk 6:30-34 

Sunday  Is 6:1-2a,3-8/1 Cor 15:1-11/Lk 5:1-11 

Join us next week as our readings’ focus is:  “With 
God’s grace, let us follow as faithful disciples.”  This 
weekend we consider the encounter between Jesus 
and Simon, who abandons all to follow the Lord.  Like 
Simon, we are being called little by little, day by day, to 
say yes to Jesus.  With God’s grace, let us follow as 
faithful disciples. 

Cup O’ Joe 

  Weekly Reflections by Joseph Zenk, Pastoral Leader  

Prayer & Worship Meeting 

Members of our three parish prayer and worship  
committees are reminded of our joint meeting this 
coming Tuesday, February 5, beginning at 5:30 p.m. in 
the Mary, Queen of Peace Room at Holy Rosary.  We 
will meet in joint session first, watch a Alpha video and 
split into our individual parish groups.   

Got the Winter Blues?   

Spend some "couple time" together focusing on your 
marriage by attending a Marriage Encounter week-
end.  Green Bay Marriage Encounter invites you to join 
them for a weekend of discovery.  Discover together 
how your good marriage can be even better or how to get 
your marriage back on track.  Weekends will be held at 
the Norbertine Center for Spirituality in DePere on  
February 8-10 and March 22-24.   Call 920-544-5166 or 
visit www.gbme.org for more information or to register. 

 



What is the Bishop’s Appeal?   

The Bishop's Appeal is a stewardship opportunity for 
each of us to reach out to thousands of people in 
search of Jesus' love.  Each gift given supports the  
ministries of the Diocese of Green Bay which serve our 
parishes, Catholic schools and communities.  Your gift 
truly helps bring the heart and hands of Christ to our 
children, young adults, families and neighbors here in 
northeastern Wisconsin.   Soon, you will receive in the 
mail an envelope from the diocese about the Appeal.  
Please prayerfully consider all your blessings and make 
a pledge to this year’s  Appeal. 

Email Bible Study  

Are you interested in being part of a bible 
study – but don’t have the time to meet 
weekly?  Check this out… This spring, we 
will have a six-week study of the Acts of 
the Apostles (chapters 15—28).   Every 

week, beginning the week of February 4, Joe Zenk will 
send out the assigned reading along with a number of 
questions for you to ponder and answer on your own.  
You won’t have to share them with anyone else as they 
are for your own spiritual growth.  Then, at the end of 
the six weeks, the group is invited together to discuss 
their thoughts from our studies  Don’t want to come to 
this gathering?  You don’t have to.  It’s that easy.  

Interested?  Sign up through Kim, Laura or Sue in our 
parish offices.  Either call or send them an email.  Look 
for your first email assignment the week of  February 4.  

Deacon’s Deli 

Mark your calendars now for February’s Deacon’s Deli!  
Bishop Ricken has agreed to come to Deacons Deli on 
Thursday February 14, 2019! 

This will be a low-key relaxed evening of discussion in 
which he will share his story with those gathered. He 
will talk about: Who is David Ricken – Your story 
(calling)? What was your image of the people of the 
Green Bay Diocese? What has improved – What are we 
still lacking? What is your hope for the future?  

Because seating is limited to 75 people, on February 
14, we are accepting registration of names in advance 
only. You can call the parish offices to register your 
name; there is no cost, but more for us to keep from 
an overflow crowd of people. The phone numbers are: 
SS Peter & Paul 920-894-3553, Holy Rosary 920-898-
4884 and St Ann 920-894-3147. 

Anointing of the Sick 

Our next Anointing of the Sick will take place following 
the 4:00 pm Mass at Holy Rosary on Saturday, February  
16. This sacrament is for those who struggle with 
serious illness in their life or for those who are feeling 
the effects of age. Those who wish to participate in 
this sacrament will be instructed to stay in the worship 
space toward the front of church following Mass. 

OBERAMMERGAU 2020 
Experience an 11-Day Pilgrimage To OBERAMMERGAU, 
Budapest, Vienna & Prague with Fr Bob Kollath & Dcn. 
Dennis Bennin on August 1 – 11, 2020.  Call 920-788-
7640 email Dcn Dennis Bennin at deaconden-
nis@outlook.com for details and a FREE brochure. 
Space is limited for this once in a lifetime experience! 

St. Ann 

    Donna Schmitz     894-7153         

    Valeria Kempf       894-2370 

Holy Rosary 

       Barb Weber 898-5614 

       Helen Reinl    898-4867 

SS. Peter & Paul 

      Fran Pitz  894-3017 

      Agnes Arndt 894-2952 
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DIVINE SAVIOR 

A student that attends gr. 3K-8 at Divine Savior will 

have approximately……… 

* Received over 1000 hours in religious instruction 

(including Scripture, morality, theology, Church  

history, prayer and sacraments, saints, and liturgy) 

* Participated in over 300 liturgies 

*  Received the Sacrament of Reconciliation numerous    

times 

* Participated in over 6,000 prayers and prayer  

services 

* Prayed the Stations of the Cross about 50 times 

* Participated or attended 18 religious performances   

* Received over 200 hours of training and instruction 

in religious music  

* Prayed the rosary and attended Marian devotions 

numerous times 

*  Participated in at least 10 student retreats 

* Shared in numerous service opportunities 

* Received instruction on mission awareness  

In addition, he/she will be exposed to the  

integration of religious topics and themes in most 

academic disciplines.  He/she will have been       

exposed to over 11,000 hours of instruction in a 

religious environment. 

We encourage every family to prayerfully consider 

the benefits of a Catholic school education at Divine 

Savior Catholic School. 



  Rest in Peace 

Prayers and sympathy are offered for the family of  
David Schnur who was called home to the Lord. May  
his soul and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in 
peace and glory. 

  Pantry Collection  

February ’s collection items are canned 
meat and tuna & tuna boxed dinners.  
Please help stock the shelves at the Rays  
of Hope food pantry.  

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Mallory Lorraine, daughter of Mariah 
Konen, Ethan Bernard, son of Carrie (Pitzen) and Scott 
Jadin, and Violet Jean, daughter of Ann (Schnell) and Paul 
Salm .  They were dipped into the waters of baptism dur-
ing the month of January.  May they grow to be all God 
created them to be – and may their heart be ever new in 
Christ. 

 Welcome  

We welcome Hanna Schneider and Reed & Monica 
Kleinhans to our parish family.  We hope they feel  
welcome and at home with us.   We’re happy you joined 
our faith family! 

  $crip   

We’ve got A (Applebees) to Zippers 
(JoAnn Fabrics).  Want to get in the scrip 
habit?  Stop down in Voland Hall after 
weekend Masses or in the rectory office 
during normal weekday hours.    

 Perch Dinner  

Why a perch dinner?  It’s a social event at our parish 
and it raises money at the same time. Last year our 
profits were just over $7,000!  To make it a success we 
need your help.  Donations of food and beverages are 
being requested to help keep costs low and we need 
volunteers to work the event. Check out the sign-up 
sheets in the gathering space for donations of food, 
raffle baskets and volunteer time for wait staff, servers, 
kitchen helpers, bussing tables, etc.  Any donation of 
food or time you can give is appreciated.   

We have also begun accepting donations of raffle bas-
kets for the raffle we hold in conjunction with the Perch 
Dinner.  Last year we raised just over $1,500 from 50 
raffles baskets!  We are looking for individual or families 
to sponsor a basket.   

This year we’ll be including a scrip grocery card basket 
in the raffle.  (We’ll put scrip gift cards for Piggly Wiggly, 
Copps/Pick n Save and/or Festival Foods together in a 
basket or two)  If you’d like to donate a gift card towards 
that basket, feel free to drop it in the collection in an 
envelope labeled raffle.  See Kim for more information.    

Your Stewardship Sharing  
Week Ending January 27, 2019 

 Stewardship Envelopes:  4,452.00 

 Building & Maintenance:    744.71 

 Loose Collection:        344.10 

 Children’s Envelopes:          13.75 

   Weekly Stewardship needed to meet budget:  
$5,942.00 (short $1,490.00) 

Thank you for your contributions! 

SS. Peter & Paul, Kiel 

SS. Peter & Paul Liturgical Roles 

  
Sat. Feb 9 

4 pm 
Sun. Feb 10 

9:30 am 

GREETERS C-Paula Mahloch 
C-Joie Baldock 

W-Gaedkes 
E-Volunteer Needed 

PROCLAIMER  Lynne Becker Kaite DeBruin 

EUCHARISTIC 

 MINISTERS 

Faye Billmann 
Lynne Becker 

Gary Vondrachek 
Dan Rejman 

Chris Sommers 
Tim Sommers 
Jeff Schuette 

Leslie Schuette 

SERVERS 
Mandy Brost 
Helen Brost 

Carleen Meyer 
Halle Meyer 
Aubri Freund 

MINISTERS 
OF 
HOSPITALITY 

Steve Werdeo 
Volunteer Needed  

Tom Hoefler 
Jean DeTroye 
John Mahloch 

Volunteer Needed  

Calendar of Events   +Mass Intentions 

February 4-10 

 Mon Liturgy of the Word  6:25am/Chapel 

Tues   Mass  8 am/Church  +Verona Hickmann 

 Joint Staff Meeting  1:30 pm/SSPP 

 Prayer & Worship Mtg  5:30 pm/HR 

 K of C Free Throw Contest  3:30 pm/Gym 

Wed Faith Formation Classes   

Thurs Liturgy of the Word  8 am/Chapel 

 Liturgy @ Willowdale  10 am 

Fri Liturgy of the Word  6:25am/Chapel 

 Liturgy @ Homestead  1:30 pm 

Sat Reconciliation 3:15 pm 

 Mass  4 pm   +Ed Majkrzak 

Sun Mass  9:30 am  +Ryan Toepel 

Scrip sales after each weekend Mass and in the office. 



Subsidy Collection and Matching Tuition Funds 
The annual Catholic Financial Life sponsored matching 
funds collection for Catholic Elementary Schools took 
place last weekend. You may still donate to this collection. 
There are envelopes available on the table in back of 
church. Catholic Financial Life will match the funds up 
to $1000. Funds collected will go toward the parish 
subsidy for Divine Savior Catholic School.  
The matching funds from Catholic Financial Life will be 
prorated among parents of students attending any 
Catholic Elementary School who belong to St Ann Parish. 
Students who are in grade Kindergarten through Grade 
8 are eligible for tuition assistance from the Match 
Fund through Catholic Financial Life Chapter 223 St. 
Ann. Any matching fund not used for St. Ann will be 
given to Divine Savior for general tuition assistance. 
 

Palms - Ash Wednesday 
If you kept your palm branches from Palm Sunday, 
please drop them off in the gathering room. They will 
be burned to create the ashes used on Ash Wednesday. 
Thank you!  

Scrip 
Thank you for your scrip purchases. Let’s make 2019 a 
year when you use scrip to purchase even more than 
last year! Groceries, gas, fast food, anything at Target 
or Walmart-if you buy those things, you can use scrip 
to pay for it.  Stop back and buy some scrip today!  

Help Needed – Cash Raffle  
We will be running a cash raffle this year instead of the 
March breakfast, and we need your help with it.  Please 
volunteer for this raffle committee!  
Contact Donna Berchem, Julie Brandt or Laura in the office 
if you can help.  Thank You! 

Your Stewardship Sharing  
January 20, 2019 

Church Support Envelopes:     $ 737.00 

Loose Offering:             $  174..00 

Divine Savior Subsidy Collection:$   1,199.00 

Weekly Stewardship needed to meet budget: $981.00 

Thank you for your contributions!  

St. Ann, St. Anna 

St. Ann Liturgical Roles 

  
Sunday, February 10, 2019 

7:45 am Mass 

GREETERS Nick & Wendy Thielmann 

PROCLAIMER Dave Winkel 

EUCHARIST Luana Hoefler & Renee Keltesch 

SERVERS Robert Winkel & Katie Dickrell 

USHERS Norb Engel & Steven Winkel 

GIFT BEARERS Family of Berniece Winkel 

Calendar of Events   +Mass Intentions 

Sunday – February 3   

Mass – 7:45 am  + Living & Deceased Members 
of Walters/Schmitz Families    

Sharing Sunday 

Bishop’s Appeal Kickoff  

Tuesday – February 5 

Mission Quilting – 8-11:30 am  

Staff Meeting – 1:30 pm at Ss. Peter & Paul   

Prayer & Worship Mtg. 5:30 pm – Holy Rosary  

Wednesday – February 6  

Holy Hour – 8:00 am 

Faith Formation Grades 1-8 6:00 pm 

Grades 9-11 at Holy Rosary – 6:15 pm  

Sunday – February 10   

Mass – 7:45 am  + Berniece Winkel 

Blessed Trinity Parish’s Trivia Night 
Saturday Evening, March 2 at  
Blessed Trinity Parish’s Church Hall (Basement) 
327 Giddings Avenue 
Sheboygan Falls, Wisconsin 
Tickets are available after the weekend Masses or at 
the Parish Office (Monday-Friday, 8:00 AM-3:30 PM).  
Dinner ticket $10/person 
Trivia Player ticket $10/person 
Teams of up to 8 are encouraged to buy their tickets as 
a group. 

 
Come early for a Pasta Dinner served in the Church 
Hall (Church Basement) from 5:30 PM-6:30 PM. Stay 
for Trivia Night starting at 7:00 PM Or just come for 
Trivia Night starting at 7:00 PM. Cash prizes for 1st and 
2nd place teams. Gift basket awarded to the best team 
table decorations. Soda, Beer and Wine served 
throughout the evening. Grab your friends, decorate 
your table and test your trivia knowledge! Don’t have a 
team? No problem, we can put you on one. 
 



2019 BISHOP’S APPEAL KICK-OFF 
This weekend we kick off this year’s Bishop’s Appeal.  
Before you send in your pledge card, please prayerfully 
consider all the gifts our God blessed you with.  Maybe 
this year you could give a little more.  Our goal this year 
is $34,044.   

BOOK CLUB 
The next Book Club Get Together will be 
February 13 at 6:30 pm at Willowpark.  
Our featured book is “The Day the World 
Came to Town” by Jim DaFede.  Feel free 
to join us. 
SPRING INTO CASH RAFFLE 

The ‘Spring Into Cash’ Raffle tickets are available in the 
main wing of church for you to pick up.  Thank you to 
those who have picked theirs up.  Additional tickets are 
also available in all wings of church for anyone willing to 
sell a few extra.   
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PIZZA SALE 
Order forms are in each wing of church for the New  
Holstein Knights of Columbus’ 2nd annual Pizza Make. 
They are making pizzas on Saturday, March 2 in Holy  
Rosary’s Gym.  You can also order from any Faith  
Formation student or K of C member.  Orders are due  
by February 14. Your support is greatly appreciated. 

“HOW MUCH WATER DO WE NEED DAILY?” 
A Lunch & Learn Opportunity.  The amount of water and 
other fluids a person drinks in a day is something that 
most seniors don’t think much about. But dehydration, 
and the side effects it can cause, is a very serious concern 
that can leave lasting effects. Come learn how much  
water a body needs each day, and other ways you  
consume water besides drinking.  
When:  Wednesday, February 6 
Lunch & Presentation: 11:30        
New Holstein Senior Center, 1819 Park Ave. 
To order lunch, call the ADRC at 849-1451 no later than 
noon the day before the presentation you wish to attend. 
A donation of $3.75 is appreciated to help cover our 
cost.   
**This event is for those who are 60 years of age or older** 

Holy Rosary, New Holstein 

Your Stewardship Sharing  
For Week Ending January 27, 2019: 

Information will be available next week. 

 

Adult Envelopes Needed Weekly to Meet Budget:  $4,326.92  

Received in January:  $10,518.00    Monthly Budget:  $18,750.00 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS! 

Holy Rosary Liturgical Ministers   
  February 9 - 4:00 PM February 10 - 10:00 AM 

SERVERS 
Karly Schmitz 

Volunteer Needed 
Shaelynn Feuerstein 
Volunteer Needed 

            -N 

USHERS -M 

            -S 

Mike Kutz 
Bill Atkinson 
+Rich Greuel 

Bill Habermann 
+John Klinzing 

Michael Schmitz 

                  -N 

GREETERS -M 
                 -S 

Joan Winkler 
Linda Escher 
Betty Krause 

Betsy Daun 
John Hemauer 

Roger & Sue Philippi 

BODY Dolores Pethan Joan Kabat 

PRECIOUS 

BLOOD 

Marilyn Steffen 
Dave Whorrall 

Martha Whorrall 
Volunteer Needed 

Ann Koenigs 
Sue Philippi 

Ana Ramaker 
Volunteer Needed 

PROCLAIMER Gary Winkler Thomas Blindauer 
CANTOR Meg Feider Choir 

ORGANIST Sandy Hauman Vic Guckeisen 

Calendar of Events + Mass Intentions 
Monday – February 4 
     Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion 8:30 am/
Church 
     Choir Practice 6:15 pm/Church 
     St Vincent de Paul Meeting 7:00 pm/SVDP Rm 
Tuesday – February 5 
     Staff Meeting 1:30 pm at SS Peter & Paul 
     Joint Prayer & Worship Committee Meeting & Alpha 
5:30 pm/MQP Rm 
Wednesday – February 6 
     8:30 am Mass +Norbert Kabat 
     Mission Quilters 8:00 am at Julie Ruffing’s home 
     Faith Formation Classes-6:15 pm/School 
Thursday – February 7 
     Marian Devotions 1:00 pm/Church 
     Food & Fellowship 5:30 pm/MQP Rm 
Friday – February 8 
Saturday – February 9 
     4:00 pm Mass +Carl & Stell Wilberscheid 
     Knights of Columbus District Free Throw Contest 
     Helping Hand Weekend-Food Collection 
     Building & Grounds Collection 
Sunday – February 10 
     10:00 am Mass +Eugene Schmitz 
     Helping Hand Weekend-Food Collection 
     Building & Grounds Collection 
MQP Rm-Mary, Queen of Peace Room (School Meeting Room) 
SVDP Rm-St Vincent de Paul Room 



Upcoming Events 

SVdP Society News 

Baptism 

Congratulations on the birth of your child!  Contact 
the office at least one month before desired date of 
Baptism to arrange for preparation.   

Marriage 

Congratulations on your engagement!  Contact the  
office at least six months before your intended date  
to meet with Joe and to make arrangements for the  
marriage preparation process.   

Bequests 

Please remember our parish when making out your 
will.  Thank you.    

Leadership 
Joseph Zenk   Pastoral Leader 

Dennis Bennin   Deacon 

Randy Jaeckels   Deacon 

Fr. Tony Ibekwe   Priest Moderator 

St. Ann   894-3147 
stann1851@gmail.com   stannwi.org 

Fr. Carl Diederichs    Priest Celebrant 

Laura Winkel                     Parish Business Manager 
             & Rel. Ed Coordinator 

Joanne Stephany      Trustee Secretary  

Paul Reineck      Trustee Treasurer  

Greg Binversie      Pastoral Council President 

Julie Brandt                        Finance Council Chair   

Holy Rosary  898-4884 
hrparish_1@charter.net           holyrosarynewholstein.org 

Fr. John Girotti  Priest Celebrant 

Sue Philippi   Parish Business Manager 

Lindsay Schultz  Rel Ed Coordinator 

    Trustee Secretary  

Dan Schirmer   Trustee Treasurer  

Bill Atkinson   Pastoral Council Chair 

    Finance Council Chair 

SS. Peter & Paul  894-3553 
secretary@sspeternpaul.org           ssppkiel.org 

Fr. Carl Diederichs Priest Celebrant 

Kim Driscoll  Parish Office Manager 

Danielle Ehlenbeck Rel. Ed. Coordinator 

Mary Jo Meyer  Liturgy & Music Coordinator 

Liz Muhs  Trustee Secretary  

Eric Freund  Trustee Treasurer  

Katie Daane  Pastoral Council Chair 

Jeff Voland  Finance Council Chair 

Jackie Thiry  Christian Women President  

Divine Savior Catholic School   894-3533   
www.divinesaviorschool.org 

Kerry Sievert  School Administrator 
Amy Schweitzer  Administrative Assistant 
Office   423 Fremont St, Kiel 

"The video of the "celebration" of the New York 
legislatures as they condemned even full term unborn 
children to Death by Choice is a scene from Hell.  Woe 
to those who ignore the sanctity of life, they reap 
the whirlwind of Hell. Stand against this Holocust in 
every way you can."  ~ Bishop J. Strickland, Diocese 
of Tyler Texas, Jan. 25, 2019 

We help many woman with babies, and young  
families in our communities.  

Love them both, love them all. 
❤️❤️❤️  

Help us! Help others!   
 Donate  ~   Shop  ~   Volunteer 

SVdP Thrift Store :  1234 Teckla Place   
 894.7834    Line 1, store. Line 2, assistance. 

Perch Fry  

Holy Trinity Parish, School Hill on Friday, February 15 
from 3:30 to 7:30 pm. Carry outs available from 11:00 
am—1:00 pm  & 3:30—7:30 by calling 773-2380.  
Grilled cheese plates available.  Homemade tortes,  

raffles & silent auction items.   

AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

The American Red Cross will again be conducting  
another blood drive for the Chilton and surrounding  

rea on February 11 at the Eagles Club.   

Blood can be donated from 11:30 am-5:30 pm.   

Appointments can be made by calling 1-800 REDCROSS 
or online at redcrossblood.org (use sponsor code: Chilton 

WI).   

Walk-ins are always welcome.  Sandwiches and refresh-

ments served to those who share the gift of life. 

mailto:stann1851@gmail.com
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